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Sturt Highway Corridor Upgrade  

Truro Pavement Rehabilitation  

Night works and temporary Sturt Highway closure 

                   

 

 

The Australian and South Australian governments have 

committed $87.5 million (80:20) to upgrade the Sturt 

Highway, between Renmark and Gawler to improve safety 

and traffic efficiency for all road users. 

What’s happening 

We are undertaking pavement rehabilitation works on the Sturt 

Highway in Truro between West Terrace and Wuttke Road to improve 

road safety and network reliability.  

Early works will commence from Thursday, 17 October 2024, 

with major works commencing in late October 2024, weather 

permitting.  

How this affects you 

To safely undertake these works, traffic restrictions will be in place 

throughout the area for the duration of project. Speed and lane 

restrictions will be in place during work hours, with speeds reduced 

for the duration of works. Temporary traffic signals will be in place 

throughout work areas to control the flow of traffic. 

During working hours, access to some side roads and individual 

property driveways within the work area may be temporarily restricted 

at times with local detours in place as works move progressively 

along the Sturt Highway.  

Access to properties and businesses will be maintained.  

When 

Thursday, 17 October 2024 
to late December 2024, 
weather permitting 

Hours of work 

Sunday to Friday 
7pm to 7am 

Where 

Sturt Highway, between 
West Terrace and Wuttke 
Road, Truro 

More information 

Visit dit.sa.gov.au/sturthwy 

Email   DIT.Engagement@ 
sa.gov.au 

Call 1300 794 880 

  

 

Improved road safety 
for all road users 

 

Improved freight 
productivity 

 

Improved efficiency 
and network reliability  

We are improving safety and supporting 
regional economic growth  
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Advance notice of these closures will be provided directly to adjacent properties via our contractor, 

Fulton Hogan and via onsite signage. Outside of working hours, local detours will be removed and 

normal access restored.  

Sturt Highway temporary closure and detour 

From mid-November 2024 for approximately 2 weeks, the Sturt Highway will be closed between 

Dutton Mail Road and Eudunda Road, Truro, during working hours.  All vehicles (including heavy 

vehicles) will be detoured along North Terrace.  Traffic will be reduced to a single lane through the 

detour with traffic controllers in place to direct the flow of traffic. Local access to properties and 

businesses will be maintained, with minor delays to be expected.  

Outside of working hours, the Sturt Highway will be reopened to two-way traffic, however speed 

restrictions will remain in place. Please plan your trips, be cautious around workers and follow onsite 

signage. 

Some noise disturbance can be expected at times while these works are completed, however we will 

minimise disturbance as much as practically possible. You may also notice some odour which is 

common when asphalting works are underway. 

Please contact Fulton Hogan on 1300 103 456 for after-hours enquiries and access requests.  

 


